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2 November 2022 
 
 
Mr Ge  
fyi-request-20757-fcf23244@requests.fyi.org.nz   

DOIA 2223-0667 
 
 
Dear Mr Ge 
 
Thank you for your email of 4 October 2022 to the Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment 
(MBIE) requesting, under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act), the following information: 
 

Could you please release MBIE's current contract with the New Zealand Red Cross regarding 
their Migration Programmes?  

 
Our Response 
 
Please refer to Appendix One for the Outcome Agreement between MBIE and New Zealand Red Cross. 
Some information has been withheld under section 9(2)(a) of the Act to protect the privacy of natural 
persons. 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. Information 
about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 
602. 
 
If you wish to discuss any aspect of your request or this response, please contact inzoias@mbie.govt.nz 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
Fiona Whiteridge 
General Manager – Refugee and Migrant Services  
Immigration New Zealand 
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